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Our outcome for this term is to create a Scratch project about each planet in small 

groups. We will share these with Jet class (Year 2) who are also learning all about 

space. This week we have been working in our groups to begin these projects, 

learning some complex coding skills. Our problem solving skills have also been put to 

the test! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Maths we have been rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 100, 1000, 

10,000 and 100,000. We have also been looking at how rounding helps us in real life 

situations, using it to estimate answers to calculations.  

In English we have begun writing our Curiosity style stories which we will continue 

with next week. 

Reminders: 

• Planetarium trip – Thursday 4th October. 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework (to be set on Monday) 

• Learn spellings (Mondays) 
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